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Key learning this week:

What’s new?

Our Reception class! The children have had a brilliant start to their 
time at St Helen’s, quickly settling into routines and building 
relationships with children and adults around the school. We are 
excited to watch them grow and learn over their time with us!
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Community updates:
With so many new families joining, St Helen’s, if you are interested in joining our 
fantastic PTFA, Friends of St Helen’s, please speak to a member of staff who can 
introduce you to some of the team who will be able to explain more about what the 
role entails!
Finally, a polite reminder to park respectfully in the village, leaving enough time to 
park a little further away if necessary to avoid unsafe congestion on the narrow 
road outside the school. Please remember that parking or idling on the ziz-zags is 
not permitted at any time. Thanks for your cooperation in this. 

At St Helen’s we all aspire to be Changemakers, 
whether that is in our community or further afield. 
Our mission is to learn to love, aspire to learn and 
love to serve and everything we do at St Helen’s is 
aimed at achieving this. 

Whether you are new to our school or returning 
after the break, we thank you all for supporting 
this vision. 

Since we have returned from the summer break we have 
focused on building relationships and re-establishing good 
routines alongside getting stuck into the curriculum. We are 
actively encouraging reflection through our worship, 
celebrations and conversations: noticing what has gone 
well or otherwise and thinking about how we can make 
positive changes to make the school a safe and happy 
place for everyone.  

Please ensure that your child comes to school 
with everything they need to be successful, 
especially their reading book every day!  
Remember to check Seesaw for updates!


